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New Registrant Position 
 
Midwifery Group of Ottawa is a large, long-established practice (1994) with a 
New Registrant position available starting in the fall of 2018.  Our practice is 
committed to providing an atmosphere of mutual respect and opportunity.  We 
are looking for candidates who are comfortable working in French, work well as 
part of a team, and who have a strong work ethic and excellent clinical and 
communication skills.   

We are building caseload for a new registrant and the successful candidate will be 
expected to assist the practice in building caseload and doing outreach to the 
community.  

 
Our practice serves a multi-cultural population in the nation’s capital.  Locum 
hospital privileges are available for a one-year position at the Montfort Hospital, 
Ottawa’s only Francophone hospital.  We work in full-scope and have a collegial 
relationship with the OB staff.  We also work at the Ottawa Birth and Wellness 
Centre, and successful candidates will be required to obtain birth centre 
privileges. 
 
The Ottawa area itself offers an abundance of recreational activities (skating on 
the Rideau Canal, skiing and hiking in the Gatineau Hills) and musical and 
theatrical festivals throughout the year. 
 
Please email your resumé to Dale Greer at admin@midwiferygroupofottawa.com 
or send by fax to the number listed above.  Interviews will be conducted in early 
August 2018.   
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